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Welcome to LVFC HD Newsletter! 

  
❊Daily TPs’ Hoon Dok Words ❊ 
  
"Seven years after 1945 brings us to 1952. I was 
responsible to hold the Enthronement Ceremony for the 
Kingship of God in 1952, to unite the country, and to 
take command of heaven and earth by the time I was 
forty. However, due to Christianity’s opposition, I was 
unable to do so. I had found spiritual sons and 
daughters who could be in the position of the bride..." 

 
  
  

 
  

 
  
  

 
  

 
  
On this Saturday morning, Shine City Project went to 

 
  

 

 

 
  
  

 

 

 

 



 

 

Summerlin where we arrived at Desert Breeze Park! 
Greeted by Get Outdoors Nevada staff, our group 
received a special mission of helping to pick up litter  

 
  
  

 
  

 
  
Brothers and sisters, 
  
Today, I would like to convey some  good news to you. 
First of all, True Mother's coming to Las Vegas which is 
the best news for us. 
  
Next, over the past one year and two months, due to 
COVID, we have not been able to see each other. Now, 
many people are getting vaccinated and we are 
gradually going to have a normal life. Therefore, the Las 
Vegas community is also beginning to have in-person 
service while complying with local laws. So, on May 
16th this week, we will have our first in person worship 
service. 
  
This week, Brother Bill Starr, who has served as the 
pastor of the Las Vegas Church for the past 13 years, is 
moving to San Diego, let us take a moment to hear his 
testimony about the history of Las Vegas for the past 13 
years. I believe many of our brothers and sisters are 
curious about the history of Las Vegas. So, Let us make 
a final greeting to Brother Bill as he leaves Las Vegas 
and listen to his testimony and the history of Las 
Vegas.  After the worship service, the church will 
provide Korean food. 
  
Starting this week, in-person worship services and live 
streams on the Internet will be provided together. Those 
who cannot come to church will worship together on 
Facebook or zoom. 
  
All those attending church services are required to wear 
masks. 
  
Pastor Ken Doo 
  

 
  

Join US 

LV Holy Community Fellowship 
May 21,  Friday 7PM 

Cheon Hwa Gung Sunday School Room 
  

Subject: How Can We Creat Holy 
Community 
  

 
  

 LV Community 
Website 
  

LVFC Sermon 
Themes for 2021 

 DP life: Create a life 
you love, the one that God 
always wanted you to 
have 

Updates on Blessing & 
Family Ministry. 
  

Resources for Tribal 
Messiahs 
  

LVFC council meeting 
minutes 
  

 About Sanctuary 
Church and H2 
  
  

 
  

Tribal Messiahship 
Card 
  

 Membership Form   
  

 

  

 infolvfc@ gmail,com 
  

Registor or Update 
your own and your family 
birth date 
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Registration link: peacestartswithme,com/ 
  
Inviting your family and friends for June 5 has been 
made easier with the new resource page on 
peacestartswithme,com, where you can find flyers in 
multiple languages, the video link, and more. 
  
In addition, the FFWPU-USA HQ team developed a call 
script to help everyone outreach to members, friends 
and guests, and even new contacts: 
June 5 - Peace & Blessing Celebration - Call Script 
  
To help further, here is a sample email that you can use 
with the flyer when sending it out: 
June 5 - Peace & Blessing Celebration - Email Sample 
  

 
  

  

 

  
 

 

 


